

February, 2021

Press Release: Salem Trust's Satellite Office in Hollywood, Florida to Close in March

Salem Trust will stop using the Hollywood office on March 31,2021. With the changes in the routines of our clients, we no longer require a meeting space on Florida's east coast. Client services will not be affected, since we had already consolidated all of our administration and operations in the Tampa office two years ago.

Karen M. Russo, RPA, CPPT, will continue to serve all her clients as usual, by phone and in person. You may reach her at any time. For administrative services, please continue to contact our Tampa office. Please note: do not call the Hollywood office number, as it will be discontinued.



Karen Russo will continue to serve her clients

Please call (877) 382-5268 for all administrative services.

If you have any questions, please contact Mark F. Rhein, President & CEO, at (813) 288-4991.